
Date: September 4th, 2025 

Re: Price Increase to Vending Products of Canada (All Branches) 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please note that your products are subject to price updates which will come into effect on October 4st, 2025. 

This pricing adjustment mainly reflects the increase in cost due to recent U.S tariffs imposed on basic raw materials 

imported by U.S manufacturers for further processing within the country. The price revision also includes an 

increase in the cost of non-dairy creamers and cocoa powder. Through these challenging times, we remain 

committed to servicing your business and maintaining supply of these products. 

At Kingsmill we are committed to continuously offer our customers with excellent products and services. Our 

commitment to this ensures that product quality will not be jeopardized during this period. As the economic 

climate continues to change, we are focused on supporting our customers through product development and 

manufacturing services.  

Any purchase orders that have been placed prior to this notice will be honoured at the pre-notice price. Normal 

velocity to new orders will be accepted at the prenotice pricing before the new pricing’s effective date.  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact your corresponding customer service / sales 

representative.  


